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10/02/2015
	
Dear Basilica School Parents,

It is time to restart a program we began last year in our middle school called Theology of the Body for Teens: Middle School Edition. This curriculum is based on Saint Pope John Paul II’s Theology of the Body, which offers a very positive message of the gift of sexuality as a good and essential part of love and life. It is our hope that this curriculum will provide your child(ren) with the knowledge and understanding they need concerning the meaning and purpose of their identity, their sexuality and of their very existence. Recognizing parents as the primary educators of their children in matters of faith and morals, this program includes a rich parental component. To review the contents of Theology of the Body for Teens: Middle School Edition and view an explanatory DVD from one of the authors, we invite you to attend a Parent Information Session on Wednesday, Oct. 21st following the PTO meeting. This meeting will be held in The Basilica School library.

The meeting will not only inform you of the beautiful message we will be sharing with your child(ren), but offer you tools and encouragement to confidently discuss these critical issues with 
them. At the Information Session, you will receive a Theology of the Body for Teens: Middle School Edition Parent’s Guide. This excellent booklet summarizes the curriculum chapter by chapter, allowing you to follow along at home as your child(ren) goes through the program. The booklet also provides helpful questions and family applications to foster meaningful conversation at home.

Thank you for your time and attention during this important stage of your child’s spiritual 
development. We look forward to seeing you at the Parent Information Session. In the meantime, 
you can visit www.TOBforTeens.com for more information on the program. 

Sincerely,



Robert M. Wright
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